Upcoming price changes

Dear Customer,

From January 1, 2024, Continia is adjusting all its prices for existing and future
customers. These price adjustments ensure that you continue to receive innovative
solutions that align with Continia's commitment to excellence while adapting to evolving
market conditions.

Below, you can find a summary of the changes that are being made.

On-premises pricing
Customers with a Purchase License

In alignment with Microsoft, the Enhancement Plan rate will be adjusted from 16% to
18% based on the purchased license value. From January 1, 2024, this adjustment will
apply to all renewed Enhancement Plans. This is not applicable for UK and NL.

For all renewed Enhancement Plans starting from January 1, 2024, the indexations will
be reset to index 100, and the indexation rate for 2024 will be 0%.

Customers with Subscription Licensing

For Subscription Licenses, prices will be subject to change from lanuary 1,2024. The
change will be applied to your first renewal invoice (six months in advance).

Business Central Online on AppSource pricing

All Continia apps on Microsoft AppSource will be subject to a general price adjustment.
This adjustment includes price raises and price reductions. The new pricing will be
applied to all invoices after January 1, 2024.

Familiarize yourself with the new pricing



https://www.continia.com/pricing/

